
 
The theme of World Book Day is – I am a reader! 

This year we would like to encourage everyone to dress up in 

sleepwear on Thursday 2nd March and bring a favourite story book 

to school.  

 

On the run up to World Book Day all classes are participating in a 

“read-a-thon” to promote reading for enjoyment.  Classes are 

recording every time they achieve 15 minutes of everyone 

reading. We are celebrating the results weekly at Learn to Learn. 

 

On Friday 24th February the Scholastic Book Fair arrives.  All classes 

will have an opportunity to browse the books.  Everyone will 

receive a £1 voucher which can be used if purchasing a book. 

You will receive further information on how to order books. The 

Reading Council has also organised a whole school story keyring 

competition to be done in school.  They will decide on a winner 

on World Book Day.  Everyone will enjoy viewing all the story 

keyrings which will be on display on the day too. 

 

Finally, on World Book Day P7 is organising a Book Swap. Details 

below:   

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to tell you about the Tayport Primary book 

swap. 

As part of our celebrations of World Book Day, we are 

asking for donations you have of any old books, of good 

quality, that you have read or don’t want. Your child can 

bring them to the Primary 7 classroom from the 20th 

February. The book swap will be held on the 2nd March in 

the dinner hall. 

Yours sincerely 

P7 

 

World Book Day 2023 


